
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head Teacher 

Dear all, 

We are delighted that Tawny Owl and Barn Owl Classes have finally moved into 
their new classrooms at Hilgay. Very soon, the refurbishment of the hall, the sec-
ond phase of the work, will begin too. 

 

There has been a lot of fabulous writing happening in every class this week which 
was reflected in the certificates that were given out in assembly. The teachers and 
the children are enjoying using the new Talk 4 Writing approach to writing in class. 

 

A team of 8 Key Stage Two children from each school enjoyed a Speed Stacking 
Festival on Thursday afternoon. It took place in King’s Lynn with several other 
schools taking part too  

Regards, 

 Sarah Turner                                                          

Head Teacher 
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Dates for your diary  

February                                     

2nd NSPCC Number Day  

5th Family Café Owlets 9am                       

6th   Safer Internet day   

8th Family Café Barn Owls 

9am                                 

9th Family Café Tawny Owls 

9:00am                          

12th  Half term             

23rd  Yr 5/6 Football at   

Hillcrest                         

26th  Book Week            

27th  Volley Ball taster  

March                     

1st World Book Day         

8th  Parents Evening            

9th  Mothers Day Assembly 

9am  at Church                            

12th  Science Week         

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for 

Science Day                   

23rd Comic Relief/Sports 

Relief                                     

29th Last day of term  

30th March to 13th April 

School closed for Easter 

Attendance this week 

 

   Barn Owls 93.2%      Oaks   97.14% 

   Tawny Owls 95.6%     Acorns 97.5% 

    Owlets 95.27% 
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